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To:	
Presidente Nicolás Maduro
Palacio de Miraflores
Avenida Nte. 10
Caracas 1012, Distrito Capital
VENEZUELA


Concerning Human Rights Violations during National Assembly
-- Please forward to President Nicolás Maduro -- 

Dear President,
I am very concerned about the use of arbitrary detention, excessive force, enforced disappearances and other grave human rights violations that Amnesty International documented as part of a policy of repression implemented by your government.
Events starting on 5 January 2020 show that zour government is attempting to silence dissent within the National Assembly, arbitrarily using power against the opposition, and threatening basic human rights such as life, integrity and freedom.
I strongly call on you to put to an end the policy of repression against the opposition, guaranteeing and protecting representatives and workers of the National Assembly, their civil and political rights.
Yours sincerely,
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